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  Note by the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 The members of the Security Council have agreed upon a schedule of meetings 

on the United Nations Interim Administration Mission in Kosovo (UNMIK), with 

concurrent reports of the Secretary-General to the Council. In 2019, the Council 

intends to hold briefings on 7 February, in June and in October. As from 2020, the 

Council intends to hold briefings twice a year (in April and October) on the issue. The 

Council will continue to review this issue, taking into account the situation on the 

ground. 

 


